From: Vicki Harding

Sent: 28 March 2023 13:08

To: Geri Gohin; Planning Planning

Cc: Nick Bell; Tom Little

Subject: 2022/5583/P 14 Greenaway Gardens NW3 7DH

Attachments: 14 Greenaway Gdns 2022-5583-P.doc

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Geri Gohin,

I understand you are the Planning Officer concerned with this planning application.

I am enclosing my comments on it from the Heath & Hampstead Society as the Society Tree Officer. Others may be commenting on other planning and design aspects of this case.

With my very best wishes

Vicki Harding

--

Dr Vicki Harding Society Tree Officer Heath & Hampstead Society